
Hello 

A lovely welcome to Gillamoor school especially to our new starters. It’s a lovely school so 

supportive and great friendships are made. 

Hope all the children have settled in and enjoying being at school. 

I liked to introduce myself to all parents of new starters I’m Katrina, I have 1 son at Gillamoor 

Nathan who is in Year 4. He started in reception so he’s been here from the start. My eldest 

son Connor started in reception and has this year moved up to Rydal so I’ve been a part of 

Gillamoor for 7years. 

We have a lovely group of parents on the PTA which means we can offer a great amount of 

support to the school. 

Throughout the year the PTA Committee organises exciting social, formal and informal 

events, as well as the many famous Raffles! Our events are fun, entertaining, family friendly 

and are fund raisers! We need you as parents to support these events and enable us to 

raise as much as possible to help the school give our children the best education and 

chances to do things. 

Our usual fundraising events are hopefully going to be able to return to some normality 

following last year having had so many cancelled already. Any new ideas to raise funds will 

be most welcome. 

We are always looking for new parents to join the PTA (we don't bite) bring along fresh new 

ideas and help us be the best we can. If you would like more info please contact me on 

details below. Im also happy to do messages/video calls through Whataspp.  

Look forward to meeting you as we go through the year. 

The next meeting date will be out soon and will be on the school newsletter. 

The meeting Im trying to set up so we can have one all together in person but it may end up 

being via zoom details to follow. 

If you have anything you would like to be discussed at the meeting please email me 

 

Best Wishes  

Katrina Dowsland  

01751 430499 

07724849241 

katrinaew82@hotmail.com 
 


